
 

 

Kamal Sahambi, Senior Systems Administrator 
 
 

Statement 
 
 
As a full-time staff member of 13.5 years, I have had the pleasure to serve the McGill community using 

my expertise in IT. In the current environment, with ongoing change and new challenges that we are 

facing, a view from the IT staff is important to achieve the efficiency and targets of the University's 

mission. 

As a member of the Board of Governors, I will strive to fulfill my responsibilities with passion, in a 

diligent and ethical manner best aligned with the interests of the University and the community. 
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Kamal Sahambi, Administrateur des systèmes Sénior 
 
 

Déclaration 
 
 
En tant que membre du personnel à temps plein depuis 13.5 ans, j'ai eu le plaisir de servir la communauté 


